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30th March 2021 
 
Dear Parents 

 
Many thanks to Aghaloo Football Club for their very kind gesture in sponsoring the purchase of Easter Eggs for every child in our 

school. I have asked Pearse, Parent in school and Club Chairman to extend thanks to the club. 

Thanks too to our PSG for organising the purchase of the eggs. 

The Easter Eggs will be distributed to the children tomorrow Wednesday.  Eggs for children in the P4/P5 bubble will be left for 

collection at the door of the old school building and must be collected only between 10am-11am. 

 

Reminder 

School closes on Thursday morning at 11am. There are no morning buses. 

Teachers will bring the children down to the gate. 

P1 -  P3  and siblings       10.50am 

P4  - P7                              11.00am 

School re opens for the children on Tuesday April 13th 

 

After a stressful term for everyone in our school community, I thank God that Easter is upon us. Together we look forward to with 

hope …. 

A Prayer of Hope 

Dear God,                                                                                    

We stand at the beginning  

Of a new day, 

Bless us with vision to see 

The best of things to come…..  

Wisdom to make good decisions, 

And most of all, faith 

That You are walking with us 

Every step of the way.  

Wishing everyone in our school community every blessing this Easter. 

Mrs McNeice 


